e — ——— ——— ——————— ——.

Town of Greenwood
Requests for Engineering Qualifications

The Town of Greenwood is accepting Requests for Qualifications
from qualified engineering firms to provide professional engi-
neering services for the Town of Greenwood. The Town intends

to apply for a SEARCH GRANT from USDA Rural Development
Community Water and Wastewater Program for study of the Town
future sewer needs.

The Scope and services desired shall include, but not necessarily be
limited to the following: Preliminary Engineering, environmental
assessment, develop project cost, application for funding and to
include design, bidding and construction services.

Evaluation of responding firms will be based on the following
criteria:

1. Professional background and caliber of previous experience of
each person of your firm and of each of your consultants to be
assigned to this project. Please identify their precise role in ac
complishing the work.

2. Do you propose to use the services of a specialty consultant? If
50, please indicate name, address and previous affiliations.

3. Recent experience on similar projects, including experience
working with Rural Development SEARCH GRANT process.

4, Capability of the firm to perform the work on schedule.

5. Firm's familiarity with the water needs of the community.

6. Reputation for personal and professional integrity and
competence.

Please furnish 5 copies of your submittal to Town of Greenwood,
4207 Bryan Street, Greenwood, Florida 32443 by April 19, 2018 by
12:00 PM. All professional engineering firms who consider them-
selves qualified for this work are invited to submit a proposal.

The Town reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to
waive any informalities or irregularities in the proposal process.

You may direct any questions or schedule visits to the project site
with Alicia Corder, Town Clerk, Town Clerk, 850-594-1216.
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